Conts for  pooiin SUPPORTER OF
KIDS coATS FORKIDS

Give the gift of warmth to local families in need this winter. The need is
even more critical than ever, due to the COVID-19 Pandemic.

Perhaps you are cleaning out closets to free up some space, as you spend
more time at home. The Lexington Lions Club is partnering with Anton’s
Cleaners on this initiative. We will be accepting gently worn children’s and
adults’ coats through January 10, 2021. Anton’s is going to dry clean the
coats. Members from the Lexington Lion's Club will be on hand in back of
the Knights of Columbus building (177 Bedford Street, Lexington) to collect
donations during the following dates and times:

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2020, FROM 2:00-6:00 P.M.
SATURDAY JANUARY 9, 2021, FROM 10 A.M. - 3 P.M.

If you are unable to deliver the coats on either of these date, please email
lexlionsclub@gmail.com, and we will make arrangements for a mutually
convenient time.

Share the warmth this late fall/winter. Sharing is caring.



